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Staffing: JNC 20 update and Voluntary Transfer 

Report by 

Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side) 

Background 

A previous JNC approved a paper which endorsed the setting up of a 

Working Group to look at voluntary transfer as one of the staffing options 

for Renfrewshire teachers within the overall staffing structure.  

Moreover, many teachers have accrued service since the revised JNC 20 

policy was agreed and have made applications to transfer to the permanent 

staff.  The cut off date for applications was at the end of April.  

Action 

The Teachers’ Side is seeking feedback on the number of applicants under 

JNC 20 policy and the number of teachers who have been allocated 

permanent posts as a result of the policy.  

The Teachers’ Side is also seeking dates to be arranged to continue the 

discussion around the option of voluntary transfer as part of the overall 

staffing structure.   
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